
 

 

 
 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 
 
KGS / C/ 361-21                     CIRCULAR                                08/02/2021 
 
 
Subject – KHDA Survey  
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
 
Every year, KHDA encourages our students’ parents to take part in the annual KHDA 
survey, which gives them insights about schools in Dubai. Here is a survey you are 
requested to submit.  
 
The KHDA Parents’ Survey, #BecauseYouSaidSo, is open now until Thursday, 
February 11. It takes just 10 minutes to complete. Many parents in Dubai have already 
received a link to the survey by email.  
 
Please find the link below: 
 
 link  
 
As an extra incentive, each parent who takes part in the survey will go into the draw to 
win a free annual pass to Dubai Parks & Resorts.  
  
We encourage you to participate in this survey. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation.  
 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
Asha Alexander  
Principal  
Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 

https://touch.khda.gov.ae/s/MQf6NgNJ_IQae30jDyEa

